
SCHOOL TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT 
 

To help improve traffic flow around the school and nearby roads, we have 
adopted an unofficial one-way system. We kindly ask all drivers to follow 
this route. However, we strongly encourage those who are able to walk to 
do so - walking remains the most effective traffic management system we 
can put in place. 
 

 
 


